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On Monday 10 January everyone at Woodstock Residential Care Home enjoyed having a putt at crazy golf!

Our residents showed their skills as they got more competitive at putting.

Lots of people tried to get a hole in one, and very lucky golfers completed the course in less strokes than par.

This activity is a fun way to improve hand-eye coordination without realising you’re exercising!

 

 


